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18 March 2020 
 
 
Kia ora e te Whaanau 

Yesterday in Mountain assemblies we discussed with students the school response to the 
COVID-19 situation.  These responses were e-mailed to you Monday 16 February. 
 
As a school we have decided to cancel the following EOTC events: 
 

• End of term Mountain activity (Tug of War/School Haka) 

• Year 9 Stars Camp 

• Year 9 Maunga Visits - March 26 

• FFC’s participation in the World Vision Conference 

• Auckland Writers Festival 

• Summer Tournament Week  

http://www.nzsssc.co.nz/newsarticle/88188?enewsid=20370 

 
At this stage our teams will continue to participate in the local sports events, however, we 
will monitor this situation. 
 
A reminder that school will be closed for instruction this Friday March 20 so that teachers are 
able to put in place a platform for continued learning if the school was to be directed to close 
because of COVID-19. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
Naaku noa, naa 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Crawford 
PRINCIPAL 

http://www.nzsssc.co.nz/newsarticle/88188?enewsid=20370

